
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public comment received regarding 704-10 S. 6th Street,  
the Coroneos Brothers building 
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Kim Chantry

From: mary Muldoon <mary.muldoon@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 2:03 PM
To: preservation
Subject: Coroneos Brothers Building: Nomination of Historic Building

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Completed

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

To whom it may concern,  
I support the nomination of the Coroneos Brothers Building in  Bella Vista as an Historic Building.  The  building is a 
reflection of the economic and social history of this section of South Philadelphia.  This building is unique as it highlights 
the Greek immigrants' history.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary Muldoon 
622 Kenilworth St 
Philadelphia PA 19147 


